INTERLAKEN TOWN, UTAH
WATER BILLING ADMINISTRATIVE FEE
May 2, 2022

RESOLUTION NO. 2022-05-02

A RESOLUTION ESTABLISHING A WATER BILLING ADMINISTRATIVE FEE
FOR CUSTOMERS REQUESTING INVOICING THROUGH USPS MAIL

WHEREAS, Interlaken Town is burdened by administrative costs associated with
invoicing water system users through the US Postal Service; and

WHEREAS, Interlaken Town is within its rights to charge a fee for such purposes;

NOW, THEREFORE, it is hereby RESOLVED, that the Town Council of Interlaken,
Utah, establishes a fee of $10 to be added to the water system invoices for customers who
receive invoices through the US postal service, opting out of paperless invoicing offered
to all customers through email.

APPROVED AND ADOPTED this 2nd day of May, 2022.
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